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Welcome to the first newsletter of academic
year 2022-2023!

 
Our monthly newsletters keep you updated

with all things HISA - what we've been
working on, events we have planned and

how YOU can get involved!
 

Be sure to get involved or get in touch if you
need anything or have any questions - you

can find us in the Webster on campus!
 

Todor, Liam and Charlea
Team HISA Perth 2022-2023





Run by students, for students - we want to ensure
you have a strong and valued voice at Perth

College UHI and across #ThinkUHI. 
 

The Student Voice Representative System helps
students share their views and feedback on any
aspect of the student experience - whether it be

about learning, teaching, facilities, or
accommodation.  

 
If you fancy meeting other people outside your
course, adding new skills to the CV or want to

make a difference, be YOUR class's Student Voice
Rep.

All you need to do is volunteer!
 

Find more information on our website!
 

https://www.hisa.uhi.ac.uk/student-voice-reps


Student Voice Rep Welcome Event
 

Wednesday 5th October 
1-2pm

Brahan Lecture Theatre
 
 

If you have just become a Student Voice Rep for
your class or are interested in finding out more

about the role, meeting other students and finding
out about the support you will receive, come

along!
 

No need to sign up - just show up!



Needing stationery?



Upcoming Event

Keep your eyes peeled on our social media for more
upcoming events!

 
Search HISA Perth on Facebook, Twitter and

Instagram!
 

Want to see us run an event?
 

Email us at hisa.perth@uhi.ac.uk and make a
suggestion!



Clubs & Socs
Perth Campus  

Perth Blizzard (Basketball)

African Caribbean Society 

Volleyball 

Creative Writing

Archaeology & History Society 

Politics Club

Perth College Choir

If you are interested in joining any of our 
existing clubs/socs

Join them through our website
 

Activities Group

Music Club

https://www.hisa.uhi.ac.uk/groups?group_type=clubs-societies-4368&group_cat=campus-2&search=

